
MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD
The rain may have limited some play time and the use of carts over the past few weeks, but the course is 
looking fantastic! Be careful in the rough-it is the thickest rough we have had in several years! There are plenty 
of events rapidly approaching and we encourage everyone to visit the website calendar and follow the club on Facebook 
to stay in the know of all things going on at OGC.      https://www.oaklandnegolfclub.com/calendar/

Thank you to everyone who helped with Ribfest. As we have had a chance to "tally" the success, thanks to 
the generosity of so many people the 2024 Ribfest brought in over $35,000!

The Board has two committees that are busy working to determine next steps of improvements for 
the Oakland Golf Club. The Course Preservation Committee which will focus on long term plans and 
needs for improvements of the Golf Course. The Clubhouse Committee will focus on the short term 
and long term plans and needs for the Clubhouse. 

The Oakland Golf Club has changed their phone and internet proivder. This change is not only 
a cost savings, but also has the added benefit of phone service in the Pro Shop and in the Lounge 
during business hours. The number is the same . (402)685-5339

A change coming in the near future will be the addition of an  Inside Surface Mount Bottle 
Filling Station. Providing filtered water has been a priority and we have found a solution that we 
hope to have purchased and installed in the next few weeks.

Thanks to Paul Anderson and crew who helped to install the memorial clock in honor Laura and Roger Saf. 
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M e s s a g e  f r o m  t h e  G M /
C o u r s e  S u p e r i n t e n d e n t
I  a m  e x c i t e d  t o  b e  t a k i n g  o n  
t h e  g e n e r a l  m a n a g e r  d u t i e s  a t  
O a k l a n d  G o l  f  C l u b .  T h e r e  w i l l  
b e  m u c h  t o  l e a r n  a s  I  m o v e  
f o r w a r d  w i t h  m a n y  n e w  
r e s p o n s i b l  i t i e s .  H u n t e r ,  A m y ,  
E r i n  a n d  I  w i l l  b e  w o r k i n g  
c l o s e l y  t o  m a k e  y o u r  v i s i t s  a s  
e n j o y a b l e  a s  p o s s i b l e .  I f  y o u  
h a v e  a n y  c o m m e n t s ,  q u e s t i o n s
o r  c o n c e r n ,  p l e a s e  r e a c h  o u t
t o  m e  a t  4 0 2 - 8 7 0 - 0 1 6 4  o r  m y
e m a i l :
g m @ o a k l a n d g o l f c l u b . c o m .
N o n e  o f  t h i s  w o u l d  b e  p o s s i b l e
w i t h o u t  m y  a m a z i n g  w i f e  L i s a
w h o  y o u  s e e  w o r k i n g  h e r  t a i l
o f f  o u t  o n  t h e  c o u r s e  t o  m a k e
i t  a s  b e a u t i f u l  a s  p o s s i b l e .  I
w o u l d  a l s o  l i k e  t o  t h a n k  m y
t w o  w o n d e r f u l  s o n s  J a s o n  a n d
A u s t i n  w h o  a r e  a l w a y s  t h e r e  a t
t h e  d r o p  o f  a  h a t  t o  l e n d  a
h a n d  w h e n  I  n e e d  i t .  A l s o ,
t h a n k s  t o  D r e w  E g a n  f o r  t a k i n g
o n  t h e  r o l e  o f  t h e  A s s i s t a n t
C o u r s e   S u p e r i n t e n d e n t .

  J e f f  P a r c e l

W e  w i l l  b e  a e r a t i n g  g r e e n s  t h e 
w e e k  o f   J u n e  1 0 t h .  W e  a r e  
l a t e r  t h a n  u s u a l  d u e  t o  t h e  
f a c t  t h a t  w e  w e r e  j u s t  f i n a l l y  
a b l e  t o  g e t  s a n d .  
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Lounge opens @ 3:00PM MONDAY-FRIDAY SATURDAY 
& Lounge opens @ 10:00AM SATURDAY-SUNDAY 
Happy Hour prices EVERY DAY from 
3:00PM-7:00PM.
Monthly drawings
Watch for Sunday food specials

SUNDAY DRAWING MOVED TO JUNE 2nd 
TO WORK AROUND A SPECIAL EVENT ON 
JUNE 9th.  $5.00

www.oaklandnegolfclub.com

Pro Shop News
We will no longer allow any 5-somes or anybody to take more than 2 carts per group. 
It causes double the maintenance on carts and double the damage to the course. Remember your 
membership does not come with a "personal" cart. It comes with a seat in a cart. 

Tomorrow is the 2 person scramble starting at 10am. We have a full field of 120 players. The course will 
be closed all day Sunday, May 19th. No play is allowed following the tournament. 

Saturday, May 25th is the Tori Baldwin Memorial Tournament. We have a huge field of 168 players. We 
will also be closed all day that Saturday with no play allowed following the tournament. 

The next couples night is May 31st, starting at 5:30pm. The theme for this night is Italy! Will be another 
fun night! 

Thanks to everyone for all of your support this year. The participation has been much higher than 
previous years in weekend tournaments, couples, and even leagues. We appreciate you! 

Hunter Ferguson, PGA
OGC Director of Golf

Lounge News
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              5:30 Shot Gun Start

www.oaklandnegolfclub.com



   OGC MAY NEWSLETTER

www.oaklandnegolfclub.com



JR. GOLF

CAMP

JUNIOR CAMP INCLUDES $100

Group instruction

Lunch or Snack

Practice and play

Get the kids out for a 3 day
junior camp! 

Available from ages 5-14
5-9 9am-10:30am

10-14 10:30am-12pm

402-685-5339

Camp 1 June 4th-6th
Camp 2 June 11th-13th
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2024 BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Rachel Wise- President
Trevor Preston- Vice President
Annette Faudel- Treasurer
Preston Walford- Secretary
Rex Baldwin
Jeff Baldwin
Bill Carlson
Trevor Enstrom
Sheri Slatt

https://www.facebook.comOaklandGolfClubNE/




